
The Ives Trail & Greenway is pleased to announce it has received an $8,000 grant from the Ridgefield 

Thrift Shop. These funds will enable us to work on and improve a section of trail. 

The Ridgefield Thrift Shop located at 21B Governor St. in Ridgefield, CT announced that $500,000 was 

awarded to 71 local non-profits this year, we are honored to have been one of those recipients. 

Shop President Sandra Capriotti stated: “It’s been a great year, and we are excited to give back to the 

community that has been so good to us. Since we moved into our new expanded location at 21 

Governor Street in May 2017, our donations and sales have increased tremendously. The rapid growth 

has exceeded our wildest dreams. Many thanks to our community for the wonderful donations and to 

our many loyal shoppers. We couldn't do it without you.” 

The mission of the Thrift Shop is to support non-profit local organizations through recycling, 

repurposing, and reselling generously donated goods and to provide the opportunity to purchase 

affordable merchandise at their shop. If you haven’t checked the Thrift Store out, please do so. It is an 

awesome shop with great finds and great prices. For hours and more information visit their website at 

https://www.ridgefieldthriftshop.com or their Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/RidgefieldThriftShopCT 

Our thanks to the Ridgefield Thrift Shop and their President, Sandra Capriotti 


